
Summer  4 Mr East School Trip 
 

    
   2nd May 2017 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Walton Hall Gardens 

Thursday 25th May 2017 

 

On Thursday 25th May we have arranged to take the whole class to Walton Hall Gardens 

to visit the farm, where we will be adopting one of the animals! 

 

We will be leaving school at 9.30am and returning for 2.30pm. 

 

The cost towards this trip will be £5.00.  Please can you send the money in with the 

completed slip below, by Friday 12th May.  

 

As your child is in Key Stage 1, they are entitled to a free school packed lunch, however, 

please indicate on the form below your preference, so that we can advise the kitchen.  

 

If you are providing your child with a packed lunch, please bring it in a plastic or paper 

bag which can be disposed of.  Please do not bring any fizzy drinks or chocolate. 

 

The dress code is uniform for ease of identification.  Please send your child with a 

waterproof jacket and trainers. 

 

For health and safety reasons, please be aware that pupils who consistently break  
our school rules will not be allowed to go on the trip. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Mr East 

Class Teacher 

 

Walton Hall Gardens Farm – Friday Thursday 25th May 

 

I give permission for my child to attend the trip to Walton Hall Gardens.   

 

Please find enclosed £5.00 towards the cost of the trip. 

 

Name of child : ………………………………………………… Signed:………………………………………………………… 

 

School packed lunch    Home Packed Lunch      

    

 

  


